
Dr. Hung Luu Appointed to CLIAC Federal Advisory Committee 
  
Dr. Hung S. Luu has been appointed to the Clinical Laboratory 
Improvement Advisory Committee (CLIAC) by the Secretary of 
the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS). The 
CLIAC is managed by the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) and provides scientific and technical advice and 
guidance to the HHS pertaining to general issues related to 
improvement in clinical laboratory quality and laboratory 
medicine practice. In addition, the Committee provides advice and 
guidance on specific questions related to possible revision of the 
Clinical Laboratory Improvement Amendments (CLIA) 
standards. 
 
Congratulations, Dr. Luu! 
 


